New Highland Elementary

Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting

June 11, 2010
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Friday, June 11, 2010 at 12:50 at Stone Hearth Restaurant.
Members present included:  Joan Hill, Dee Dee Malley, Lana Mitchell, and Mark Thomas
Members absent:  Stephanie Brown and Lorena Roman
Visitors present:  Bonnie Turner and Kim Sweet
Agenda---Mr. Thomas reviewed the agenda with the council and recognized the visitors.  He expressed his appreciation to the members of the council for their service and asked the members to remember Stephanie Brown during this time at the loss of her father.
Minutes--- The minutes of the regular monthly meeting held on May 14th were reviewed.  Dee Dee Malley made a motion to approve the minutes and Lana Mitchell seconded it.
Financial Report---The financial report was reviewed by council members.  Dee Dee Malley made a motion to approve the financial report and Lana Mitchell seconded it.

Old Business:

Fifth Grade Field Trip Update--- Dee Dee Malley shared that the funds received and expenses for this field trip will be channeled through the school activity fund.

New Business:

Correspondences --- Mr. Thomas shared with the committee that any fundraiser or collecting money related to New Highland must receive prior approval (signature) by the principal before initiation.  In addition, any correspondence addressing outside the school entities to include parents, businesses, media, and so forth must receive prior approval by the principal. 

 

Schedules for the 2010-2011 School Year --- Mrs. Turner and Mrs. Sweet addressed the committee concerning the Special Area Schedule.  After a brief discussion the committee decided:


1.   Special Area Teachers Planning Time will be from 1:40 – 2:15 each 

      
                  day.


2.   To change the wording of “Fine Art Enrichment” Block to 
    

                 “Intervention Block.”
Carry Over Funds--- Committee approved the following:


1.  $1,500.00 to purchase kindergarten consumable student math books


2.  $499.80 travel expense to and from Bowling Green, Kentucky for J.D. Duncan 
     to attend the final year of research and lesson planning with Green River 
                 
     Educational Cooperative, Teaching American History Grant Three.

3.  Composition Books for each student. Committee would like for these books 

     to be purchased from a local vendor.


4.  3 Document Cameras – 
1 for Special Area Teachers





1 for 5th Grade






1 for Special Education Teachers


5.  Copier Paper

Lana Mitchell made a motion to spend the “Carry Over Funds” in this manner and Dee Dee Malley seconded it.

Meeting was adjourned at 1:49 p.m.
